
 

 
 
 
 
 

13th December 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of EYFS and KS1 pupils, 
 
One of our local churches, the Trinity Methodist Church on Monkgate, has 
invited our children to visit their Nativity Exhibition on Tuesday 19th 
December. 
 
The Festival of Nativity includes over sixty different international Nativity 
scenes with videos, puppetry and audio clips, and will give the children a 
taste of how Christmas is celebrated around the world. The scenes are made 
from a variety of material ranging from lollipop sticks to banana leaves to 
onyx. 
 
As we already have your permission to take your child on local visits, we do 
not need you to fill out a reply slip. However, we will need some volunteers to 
accompany us on the trip.  It would involve walking to the church with the 
class then looking at the exhibition with a small group. If you are available to 
help out please contact your child’s class teacher in person, via email or 
Bloomz by Friday 15th December. 
 
These are the times we will be setting off and returning: 
 
Class 1 9am – 10.00 am  
Class 2 9.30 – 10.30 am 
Class 3 10.15 – 11.15 am  
Class 4 10.50 – 11.50 am 
 
There will be no cost for this trip. 
 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Vicky Hearson 
 
Assistant Headteacher 
v.hearson@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 


